
Monika Fedyczkowska 

From: Watson, Cliff <cliff.watson@vicpd.ca> 
Sent: February 22, 2019 2:10 PM 
To: Monika Fedyczkowska 
Subject: RE: The Original FARM Referral due by February 25th 

The Victoria Police Department does not have any site-specific comments with respect to this application. We would 
reply upon the existing fit and proper results through the LCRB and their background checks through the RCMP, and the 
community consultation process through the City of Vfctoria, Sustainable Planning and Community Development. The 
Victoria Police Department will not be conducting any further background investigation (in part due to the lack of 
named individuals) on the application by "The Original FARM" at 3055 Scott St. 

Regards, 

Sgt Cliff Watson 
Operational Planning 
Victoria Police Department 
850 Caledonia Ave 
Victoria BC, V8T 5J8 
Office. 250-995-7218 
Mobile. 250-812-0872 
cliff, watson {Sivicpd.ca 

From: Monika Fedyczkowska [mailto:mfedyczkowska@victoria.ca] 
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 12:23 PM 
To: Watson, Cliff; Barrie Cockle; Kim Ferris 
Cc: Chris Coates 
Subject: The Original FARM Referral due by February 25th 

Good afternoon, 

The City has received fit and proper results for The Original FARM, a cannabis retail store license applicant located at 
3055 Scott Street. They have now paid their fees to the City which initiates the internal referral and public consultation 
process. 

Please consider this application and submit your comments by Monday, February 25th. 

Review and comment by City Staff including Police, Bylaw, and Planning is required. The comments will support a 
recommendation to Council. In preparation of your comments please consider general impact on the community, as 
requested by the BC Liquor and Cannabis Regulation Branch. 

Thank you, 

Monika Fedyczkowska 
Legislative and Policy Analyst 
Legislative & Regulatory Services Department 
City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square, Victoria BC V8W 1P6 
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VICTORIA I C=J l"*AJ This message, together with any attachments, is intended only for the 
use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. It may contain information that is confidential and 
prohibited from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination 
or copying of this message or any attachment is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, 
please notify the original sender immediately by telephone or by return email and delete this message along 
with any attachments, from your computer. 

2 


